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I oppose SB 210. Our vote-by-mail system allows Oregon registered voters to cast 

their vote who may otherwise be unable to if it were primarily offered only in-person 

on election day. Difficulty voting on election day at a polling place can occur for many 

reasons, including job schedules, illness, health conditions, difficulty traveling to 

polling locations, being a caregiver to family members or disabled children, etc. Our 

current system is a successful one that works for Oregon's citizens. Preserve our 

right to vote by mail as the standard for all elections. 


